
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS  

AUSTRALIAN HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION                                  

Question No. 7 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2010: 

Please provide a breakdown of the costs of building public awareness (during the National 

Human Rights Consultation). 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Australian Human Rights Commission committed $54,400.00 to building public 

awareness about human rights during the National Human Rights Consultation. 

The Commission’s expenditure can be broken down as follows: 

 

Design, printing and distribution of materials 17,342.00 

Legal seminars  10,722.00 

General seminars 11,939.00 

General travel and other costs 14,397.00 

TOTAL 54,400.00 

The Foundation for Young Australians provided additional funding to the Commission on a 

fee-for-service basis, to support the engagement of children and young people in the national 

consultation process.  The funding under this agreement amounted to $35,880.00 and can be 

broken down as follows: 

 

Design, printing and postage of materials 6,263.00 

Travel and seminar costs (all states and 

territories) 

29,617.00 

Total 35,880.00 

 


